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Safety Note from Tullamore Show

1. This year livestock are entering at gate 1 and coming in the opposite direction to  the unloading area
2. New security gates and Barriers are in place to restrict dog access to livestock area
3. No prams buggies or very small children will be allowed access cattle tie up areas 
4. Any animal that is deemed by stewards to be unnamable or unruly  & will not be allowed in tie up but must be reloaded and/or  remain on trailers 
5. All breeds must be stalled in tie ups with their respected breeds.
6. All animals  leaving overnight shed must all enter top gate all at the same time 8am where stewards will be on hand.
7. Please respect our stewards they are all volunteers.
Thank you for your support and co operation we hope you have a brilliant day at Tullamore show 
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